
Ryan Ryu, Deputy Director
Korea Hydro & Nuclear Power Co.
8100 Boone Blvd., Suite 210
Vienna, VA 22182

SUBJECT: VENDOR INSPECTION OF KOREA HYDRO & NUCLEAR POWER CO. 
SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION PROGRAM IMPLEMENTATION 

Dear Mr. Ryu:

This letter documents the United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff’s plan to 
perform an inspection of Korea Hydro & Nuclear Power Co. (KHNP)’s facility at Vienna VA to 
review implementation of your Safeguards Information Protection Program in accordance with 
Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (10 CFR) 73.21, “Protection of Safeguards 
Information: Performance Requirements.” Specifically, the program and its implementation, will 
be reviewed as they pertain to KHNP’s design development. As discussed during via electronic 
mail on December 18, 2023, the inspectors plan to conduct the inspection on Tuesday, January 
23, 2024. Subsequent to the inspection, a report will be issued and transmitted to you via letter. 

The lead inspector for this effort is Ms. Deanna Zhang; you may contact her at (301) 415-1946 
or via electronic mail at Deanna.Zhang@nrc.gov.  

This inspection activity has been assigned the following docket number: 052-046. Please 
reference this number on any correspondence relating to this inspection activity sent to the 
NRC.

Sincerely,

Kerri A. Kavanagh, Chief 
Quality Assurance and Vendor Inspection Branch 
Division of Reactor Oversight
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket No.:  052-046

December 19, 2023

Signed by Kavanagh, Kerri
 on 12/19/23

mailto:Greg.Galletti@nrc.gov
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